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La Crosse’s Committee of the Whole voted 14-1 Tuesday night in favor of  paying $10 thousand
towards a study of an I-90 Exit 3 proposal. One down  three to go. Make that 2 down............the
Onalaska City Council voted against  paying $5000 for the study last night. Mayor Mike Giese
explains why.

         

Even though the council voted 5-0 against the measure....Giese says he is in  favor of the study.
The full La Crosse Common Council will have a final vote on  its $10 thousand share of the
study Thursday.
The LAPC will  decide next Wednesday and the county board next  Thursday.
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